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February 01, 2017

Grant # AD-28792-16-55-A-45

Stephen Morris 
Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging 
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350 
Columbia, SC 29201
smorris@aging.sc.gov; grantp@aging.sc.gov 

Dear Grantee,

The Division of National Programs, Tools, and Technical Assistance's Older Worker Unit 
and your Federal Project Officer (FPO) have reviewed your Cross Border Agreement 
Optional Special Request between the South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on 
Aging and the North Carolina Division of Aging and Adult Services.

Your request for National Council on Aging, a North Carolina national SCSEP grantee to 
provide program services to PID 2542561, a resident of South Carolina has been approved. 
This agreement will remain in effect through the participant's duration in SCSEP.

This approval letter will be incorporated into your grant file. If you have any questions or 
need additional information please contact your Federal Project Officer.

Sincerely,

Grant Officer 
Jimmie Curtis
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